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August 22, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Pilot Study for HPCI Design Basis Document
Cooper Nuclear Station
NRC Docket No. 50-298, DPR-46

Reference: Letter G. A. Trevors to NRC dated November 25, 1987, "Response
to Inspection Report No. 50-298/87-10"

In Section III of the reference. Nebraska Public Power District outlined
a plan for the production of. an original pilot design basis document on the
High Pressure Coolant Injection (HPCI) system. At the time the best tatimate
for completion was May 31, 1988. In spite of the District's ettorts the
pilot document was not completed until the end of July 1988. A schedule
for establishing the remaining design bases for Cooper Nuclear Station is
progressing.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me.

Sincerely,

g
G. A. Trevers
Division Manager
Nuclear Support
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cc U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regional Office, Region IV
Arlington, TX

NRC Resident Inspector
Cooper Nuclear Station
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